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Dear Parents 

PAYMENT FOR SCHOOL LUNCHES FROM SEPTEMBER 2018 

Just a reminder to parents of children in Year 2 that from September 2018 you will need to 

pay for school lunches which is £2.30 per meal.  This is because the Government’s free 

school lunches runs through KS1 and not into KS2. 

Before the end of this term we will send out a letter giving details of how to make payment 

for school lunches on-line along with details on how to set up automatic email reminders 

for you when the money on the account drops below a certain amount.  

If you require any further information regarding school lunches please contact the school 

office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


